
 
 
 

    
 
 
 

February 25th, 2008 
 
Kris B. Kimmel Construction Drafting, Inc. 
22 Nichols Street 
Rochester, NY 14620 
 
Re:  Cornell University 
 WCRI Phase 4  
  
Dear Kris: 
 
 I wanted to take the time and thank you for the excellent job managing the coordination drawing process 
for Cornell WCRI Phase 4.  Once again you have impressed my team and also the representatives from Cornell 
University.  You always met your deadlines, you acted in a very professional manor and there was not one thing you 
did that did not have the proper documentation.  You are one of the major reasons the project is where it is now.  
You set us up to succeed, and we all appreciate this. 
 Please forward this to any potential customers, and let this letter be a testament to the outstanding job they 
will get if they hire you! 
 
 From the entire WCRI Team, Thank you! 
 
 

  
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Respectfully, 

 
 
Norm Aidun, PMP, LEED AP 
Sr. Project Manager 
Welliver McGuire, Inc. 
 
CC. File 

A. Scott Welliver, WMI 
 
 

250 North Genesee  
Montour Falls, New York 14865 
Phone: 607-535-5400 
Fax:     607- 535-9223 
 
www.welliver-mcguire.com 

 


